
 

 

 

 

  

  

May 2024  
 
Year 11 Leavers’ Service and GCSE Results Day 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Our Year 11 pupils are continuing to work extremely hard in this examination period. Thank 
you for all that you are doing to motivate, encourage and support them at this time.  Please 
may I remind you of the following key dates that we have already shared with you. 
 

Leavers’ Service 
Parents are warmly invited to this service which will take place in the school hall.  We are 
aiming to start at 11.30am on Thursday 23 May. The service is expected to last for about 
forty-five minutes and will be followed by light refreshments. Please can we ask that 
parents/carers only arrive from 11.10am and park on the main yard. Thank you for your 
understanding and support.  
 
GCSE Results Day 
GCSE Results will be available in school on Thursday 22 August at 9.00am.   

 
Uniform 
In order to help other families, we are building up a small supply of items of school uniform. 
If you do have any uniform which is in excellent condition that you are happy to donate to 
school, please would you be kind enough to wash the items and hand them in at the front 
office.  
 

Prom  
We look forward to celebrating with the pupils at the Leavers’ Prom on Thursday 
11 July at Rivington Hall Barn. The arrival at the Prom is suggested between 6.30pm and 
7.00pm with the meal scheduled to begin at 7.30pm. We ask that after enjoying this special 
evening together all pupils could be collected by 11.15pm at the latest. 

Should you have any queries about any of these matters please do not hesitate to contact 
the school office.  

We wish all our Year 11 pupils the success which they deserve in the examinations and 
thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Jayne Jenks 
Headteacher    


